OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL DISTRICT JUDGE,

KURNOOL
Dis. No.\_@j—JZOM Date: 23-03-2024.
CIRCULAR
SUB: WORKSHOPS -~ First District Level

Workshop of the year 2024 on the topic
“Civil Suits - An Overview” scheduled to be
conducted on 30-03-2024 (Saturday) at

Kurnool — Certain instructions — Issued -
Regarding.
REF: il Letter of the Hon'ble High Court of

Andhra Pradesh in ROC. No0.960/2023-
RC, dated 29-02-2024.

2. Circular of this Office issued in Dis.
N0.1245/2024, dated 02-03-2024.

*% *% *%

In continuation of the reference 2™ cited Circular issued by this
Office, all the Judicial Officers working in the Unit are hereby
informed that the First District Level Workshop of the year 2024 on
the topic “Civil Suits — An Overview” will be conducted in the Court
Hall of District Court, Kurnool on 30-03-2024 (Saturday) from
10.00 a.m. to 5.00 p.m.

Breakfast and lunch will be arranged for all the Judicial Officers
at “Nyaya Seva Sadan”, Kurnool on 30-03-2024.

All Judicial Officers working in Kurnool District are requested to
download the Paper Presentations prepared by the Teams concerned
for the First District Level Workshop of the year 2024, which have
already been uploaded in the Official website of District Court,
Kurnool, and attend the said Workshop with the said material without
fail on 30-03-2024.
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The Judicial Officers working in this Unit are further informed
that Hon'ble Sri Justice K.Suresh Reddy garu, Judge, Hon'ble High
Court of Andhra Pradesh -and- Administrative Judge, Kurnool District,
on the occasion of His Lordship’s visit to Kurnool for conducting the
First District Level Workshop on 30-03-2024 (Saturday), is likely to
visit any of the Courts in the District at any time on 30-03-2024.

Therefore, all Judicial Officers working in Kurnool District are

requested to assemble at the Venue by 8.45 a.m. on 30-03-2024.

They are further requested to keep their Court premises clean and
tidy, update the Registers and instruct the staff concerned to be
available at their respective seats on 30-03-2024 (Saturday) for
answering the queries, if any, that may be raised by His Lordship, or
to assist the respective Judicial Officers, if required. The Judicial
Officers working in the District are further instructed not to grant any
kind of leave to the staff members of their respective Courts on

30-03-2024 (Saturday), unless special and compelling circumstances

are shown.
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PRINCIPAL DISTRICT JUDGE,
KURNOOL &3\ a,;l
To

All the Judicial Officers working in Kurnool District.



